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4MW Flag fen trip 30/4/18 
 

 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
 
On Monday 30th April 2018, we have been fortunate enough to have been given the 
opportunity to trial Flag Fen’s new forest school session: Survive or thrive!  
 
The children will be learning about everyday life during the Bronze age, and taking part in 
real life experiences such as bonfire making and building roundhouses. It should be a 
fascinating and unforgettable experience. The children will be taking part in practical 
activities all day, so can all children please come to school in their PE kit and trainers. Please 
ensure that children have jumpers, waterproof coats and sensible/waterproof shoes or sun 
hats/suntan lotion (weather dependent) as they will be outside for the majority of the session. 
 
We will be leaving school after registration and be returning before the end of the day. The 
children will need to bring a packed lunch (children that receive free school meals will be 
provided with one on the day) and a water bottle. Children will not need to bring any money 
with them. 
 
There is no cost for this trip,but could you please return the permission slip below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Wood 

 
 

4MW Flag Fen trip 
 
Child’s name: 
 
I give permission for my child to visit Flag Fen on Monday 30th April 2018. 
 
Parent/carer signature:  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


